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Daisy Class

Well done!!
Well done for an AMAZING 
first half term! You are all 

truly amazing daisies! It has 
been wonderful to get to know 

you and watch you find your 
place in the class. We are so 
excited about the next half 

term and all the fun activities 
we have to look forward to! 

Our focus this week:
We have continued our 'All About 

Me' topic and have talked about our 
favourite things; toys, places, food.                                                
We have also read 'Owl Babies' this 
week and really enjoyed retelling the 

story using owl teddies. We even 
made our own owls in the craft area 
and we will be using them in the main 

school corridor for a wonderful 
Daisy Class display! 

Home Learning
This half term we have really 

enjoyed learning about ourselves 
in our topic 'All About Me!'. We 
would love it if you could make a 
poster/booklet together 'All 

About Me!' We look forward to 
seeing pictures/moments from 

birth to now. We will share these 
in class and display in the 

classroom too! 

Parent consultations
Thank you so much for your 
positive feedback during the 

consultations this week. It was 
lovely to see you all again and 
have the chance to chat about 

how well your children have 
settled. Thank you for your 

support and positivity! 

Half term challenge!
Your challenge is to have a 
wonderful half term! Get 

outside and enjoy an Autumn 
walk! Please look out for signs 
of Autumn and perhaps collect 

some conkers or leaves to 
bring in next half term! Have 

a fantastic break! 

Reminders
Please complete and return 
the Tapestry permission 

letter ASAP if you have not 
already done so. We look 

forward to sharing exciting 
Daisy Class moments with you 

on Tapestry soon! 


